Message sent on behalf of 2017 NASPA Region III Summer Symposium Programs Chairs Please reply back directly to Allison Crume (<u>acrume@fsu.edu</u>) and Heather Kenney (<u>Heather.a.kenney@fscj.edu</u>)

~~~

RE: My Student Union My Self: How to Know Your Impact on LGBT Students
Program ID-42312

## Dear Benjamin:

We are pleased to accept your program proposal, My Student Union My Self: How to Know Your Impact on LGBT Students Program ID-42312. Our goal was to create a conference curriculum that recognized the conference theme; represented a variety of topics, as well as presenter and geographic diversity; addressed NASPA's professional competencies; and reflected different types of institutions of higher learning. Your program was selected as one of thirty-four concurrent and roundtable programs to be presented at this year's conference.

**PEER REVIEW PROCESS.** The selection process included peer review. You can find comments and scores by clicking on the following link (please copy and paste the link into your browsers):

http://apps.naspa.org/cfp/coord/confirm.cfm?progid=42312

We hope the comments will provide helpful feedback as you continue to think about the program and to make final preparations for the conference. The comments will provide useful insights into your program and offer suggestions that can be made before you present in Walt Disney World's Swan and Dolphin Resort. Reviewers' names have been removed, although they were informed that their reviews would be sent to the Coordinating Presenter. Reviewer comments are only available to you, and not to your co-presenters, so you may wish to share the comments with them, if appropriate.

**CONFIRMATION.** Please confirm your participation no later than **Monday, May 15, 2017** using the online Confirmation Form. Click on the following link to access the online form (please copy and paste the link into your browsers):

http://apps.naspa.org/cfp/coord/confirm.cfm?progid=42312

If we do not receive a confirmation by that date, we will assume that you do not wish to present.

**REGISTRATION.** Please remember that all presenters must register for the conference. Registration information will be available on the conference website: <a href="https://www.naspa.org/events/naspa-region-iii-summer-symposium-2017">https://www.naspa.org/events/naspa-region-iii-summer-symposium-2017</a>.

Due to the lateness of notifications caused by NASPA's technical issues, you may use the following codes to receive the early bird registration rate. Please note these codes are only for the presenters listed on your proposal as it was submitted, if the code is used by another person not listed NASPA will cancel their registration and they will need to re-register at the correct rate. If you have already registered, NASPA is not able to refund the difference of the registration rate.

**ONE FINAL NOTE**. We will not be providing session evaluation forms for individual sessions. We recommend that you provide a sufficient number of handouts for your session attendees. Thus, we suggest you prepare at least 50 copies, although that may be too many in some sessions and not enough for other sessions. Each meeting room in Walt Disney World's Dolphin and Swan Resort will be set for 50 attendees. Any extras can be offered to other conference attendees at an exhibit table designated for this purpose.

Again, congratulations on the acceptance of your program for the NASPA Region III Summer Symposium 2017 in Orlando, Florida! On behalf of the Program and Conference committees, we are thrilled to have your program as a part of this very exciting conference.

Sincerely,

Allison Crume Program Co-Chair acrume@fsu.edu

Heather Kenney
Program Co-Chair
Heather.a.kenney@fscj.edu